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Biodiversity Conservation through Organic Piggery Project is making it for the local people in 
the communities neighbouring Bwindi Impenetrable National Park and environment.  People 
are taking pig dung as an important resource where the funds will come from after selling the 
vegetables. Poachers have reformed indeed, because of their total commitment to alternative 
livelihood activities. It is amazing when reformed poachers bring their fellows to reform. We 
have so far registered over 70 pure reformed poachers, and are all busy in piggery, and 
vegetable growing.  The numbers of good breed of pigs in the community have considerably 
increased because of this initiative. With CIBIC farmers alone, we now have 200 mature pigs 
owned by six groups and 15 individuals. My team and conservation partners made this a 
success. Farmers have opened up a grocery, now looking forward to build a pork butcher.  
 
 

Inspecting and assessing the progress of piggery 
farmer’s one on one basis 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Involving young children in livelihood projects is 
preparing them to be futures of their development 
destinies 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Our reformed poacher members are competing for 
the best pig management practices award this is a 
3 month old pig and the best of all 
 
 


